
     
 
Mr. Rimp Dorjee Lepcha 
President Elect 2012-13 
Rotary Club Gangtok South 
Gangtok / Sikkim 
India         Date: 29th June, 2012  
 
 
Subject:  Partnership and Invitation to visit Gangtok, Sikkim 
 
Dear Mr.Rimp Dorjee 
 
Thank you very much for your letter of April 19th with your proposal to enter into a 
brotherhood partnership between our two clubs and your kind invitation to our club members 
to visit and experience the Himalayan hospitality. 
 
As Fred Notter told us when reporting on his recent visit to Sikkim, he was kindly received 
and warmly welcomed by you, your family and other members of the Rotary Club Gangtok 
South. You have certainly heard that our club sponsors the „Children of Sikkim Foundation“ 
and „The „Human Development Foundation of Sikkim“ with yearly donations.  
 
We are most grateful for the help you and your club members are willing to extend to our 
students, either in the form of career counceling, job search or local sponsorships and 
scholarships to our college students. 
 
I presume that the most practical link between our two clubs will be the two distinguished 
club membesr MM. Baichung Lepcha on your side and Fred Notter on our side. Baichung will 
of course also serve as your contact and cooperation partner with regard to any help activity 
in favour of our students in Sikkim.  
 
Three cheers and best wishes go to our new rotarian brothers in Sikkim as a start to a 
lifelong friendship between the Himalayas and the Swiss Alps. 
 
Congratulation, much success and best wishes for your presidency starting July 1st., 
2012! 
 
With great joy and warm regards, 
 

 
Christoph Arnet 
President Rotary Club Allschwil 
 
 
Sent by Email to: rimp.dorjee@gmail.com       
  


